Save the Children®

Carolyn Miles
President &
Chief Executive Officer

April 18, 2013

Community Foundation Serving Riverside and San Bernardino Counties 3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200 Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Friends of Save the Children:

Spring is often referred to as the "season of hope"—new life for plants, grass, flowers and birds. It's also a wonderful metaphor for the hope that you are providing girls and boys around the world with your generous gift to Save the Children. Thank you so very much!

The intended impact of all of our programs is to ensure that every child in need is safe, educated and healthy, and your support is vital to that work. Your gift allows us to explore innovative and efficient solutions to the problems affecting many of the world's children. We can then take those solutions and roll them out, widening our impact area to touch the lives of even more girls and boys.

To learn more about the work your support makes possible, I encourage you to contact my colleague, Elizabeth Seidman, Associate Director, Resource Development. She would welcome hearing from you and can be reached at 202-640-6744 or eseidman@savechildren.org.

Thank you for providing the help — and the hope — for thousands of children around the world.

Warm regards,

Trolyn Miles

President & CEO

A tax receipt will be sent in approximately 21 days from receipt of your gift.